
November 26, 1974

The Honorable Linwood Hoiton
Assistant Secretary for Congressional Relations
Department of State
Washington, D. C. 20520

Dear Governor HoIton:

Thank you for your letter of November 6 in response to
stjr October 16 inquiry regarding the "Club of Ten."

You indicate that you are following possible South
African involvement wiry closely as ithas a direct bearing on
whether the Foreign Agents Segist ration Act stay have been
violated by the Washington Post advert isemeat. Iwould like to
know specifically «bat actions the United States Government has
take» and is taking to investigate claiw* that the Club nay
actually be a front for the South African Governnent and to
determine the extent of Anerlcan involvement and financing.

X look forward to your pronpt reply.

Sincerely,

Charles ?• Biggs, Jr.
Chairman, Subcommittee oa Africa

CCD:lyt

Committee on Foreign Affairs


